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March 31, 2008 
 
Board of Supervisors 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, Ca.  95667 
 
Subject:  Celebration invitation May 13, 2008 
 
Dear Board Members, 
 
May 2008 marks the one year anniversary of El Dorado County Child Support Services’ conversion to the new 
Statewide Automated System called CSE (Child Support Enforcement).  El Dorado was one of the three pilot 
counties, joining together with Yolo and Sutter.  El Dorado County successfully converted to CSE on May 1, 2007.  
In an effort to commend the staff at Child Support Services, we welcome you to a lunch time celebration on May 
13, 2008 at the El Dorado County Fairgrounds.  Food will be provided, courtesy of the management staff at Child 
Support Services. 
 
Please join me for lunch on Tuesday May 13, and help me thank and congratulate my staff on the great job they 
are doing for El Dorado County children, and the important contribution they have made to the statewide effort in 
California. 
 
In November 2008, Los Angeles County will convert to CSE.  Once that takes place, California can apply for full 
certification and permanent relief from Federal penalties.  El Dorado County Child Support office employees have 
played an integral part in that certification and relief, by agreeing to be one of the pilot testers of CSE. 
 
California’s children have a greater chance for collected support, in part, thanks to El Dorado County’s Child 
Support professional’s hard work and dedication.  Please join me in thanking them, on behalf of the County on 
May 13, 2008. 
 
Fiscal Impact:  None 
 
Action to be taken following approval:  Calendar event for Board members to attend. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Laura D. Roth 
Director 


